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Mrs. Rancilio’s Room 200
E-mail: arancilio@lsps.org
Phone: (586) 285-8669
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November 19-December 2, 2012
Dates to Remember:
November 7th and 28th
Early Release 1:54
November 13th
PTC meeting 7:00

November 14th
Great Skate 6:00 

November 21st
½ day 11:25
November 22nd and 23rd
No School Holiday Break

November 26th
BOE meeting 7:30

November 29th and 30th
½ days 11:25

Conferences
SNACK:

PLEASE remember to have your child come to school every day with two Healthy Snacks.   
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Here’s What We Are Working On This Week:
Math:
We had the rounding and estimation assessment last week.  The students did very well.  I am so proud of their efforts towards giving their personal best.

We are starting prime and composite numbers along with factorization.  Please go over the following vocabulary with your child.
Factors: Numbers that you multiply to get another number.

Prime Number:  Numbers that have only 2 factors.  For example 5, the factors are 1 and 5.

Composite Number:  Numbers that have more than 2 factors.  For example 6, the factors are 1 and 6, 2 and 3.  Since it has more than 2 factors it is a composite number.

Also, we are continuing to use flashcards for multiplication up to 12 and reviewing addition facts up to 20.  If you need the password for your child for http://extramath.com let me know and I will get that to you for additional practice at home.

Word Study:

Our next spelling test will be on November 26th.
Reading:
Last week, we went into the computer lab and did DORA testing.  This reading program focuses on vocabulary and comprehension.  I will be sharing the results of this assessment during parent teacher conferences.  
We should be finished with our book “The Witches” sometime next week.  
Writing:

We are going to be writing bio-poems about ourselves this week to hang up for parent teacher conferences.  
Science/Social Studies:

In Science, we had a test on forms of heat energy.   We will be focusing on light and sound energy before moving into electricity.
In Social Studies, we are still finishing up on the job of political scientists.  The test for Unit 1 will be sometimes after the Thanksgiving break. 

AGENDAS:

Thank you so much for signing your child’s daily agenda.  It is a great resource to check for homework, specials and upcoming events. [image: image4.png]



Additional Notes:

Conferences will be held on Thursday and Friday of next week.  I am really looking forward to speaking to families about your child and his or her progress.
HOMEWORK PACKETS:
There will be no homework packet for the week of November 19th.

Language Arts packets are due the following Monday.  I will include the weekly spelling words too.

SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS went home for November and December.  They have some great deals these next couple of months.  It would also make a great stocking stuffer or gift for a niece or nephew.
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